MCSA Board Meeting

September 18, 2007
7:00 PM  - Benton Community Center

Present: Darren Smith, Danny Dyke, Wendy Hawkins, Lori Jackson, Tyler Swoope, Scott Phillips, Dusty Pagel 
Association members present:  Melanie Wiles

Darren called the meeting to order at 7 PM in open session.

A motion was made to approve the July minutes.  The motion was seconded and passed.
Officer Reports
President – Players have had to be moved due to registration issues i.e., players were placed in the incorrect city.  A new Boys U-8 Calvert team had to be created. Dusty Pagel is the coach.
Since the last meeting, the West Kentucky Futbol Club (WKFC) was practicing at a field in Calvert.  A Calvert U-10 rec team came to practice on the field and WKFC would not give the rec team half the field to practice one.  WKFC doesn’t have a sports agreement with the cit of Calvert.  Darren has contacted the WKFC president and the city of Calvert to ensure this does not happen again.

Kristy Price became unable to coach – Joe Eaton took her team.

Holly Mannes had to resign as coach for medical reasons.  Melanie Wiles is a parent from that team and will talk to parents about someone coaching the team.

Vice-President – not present
Secretary – no report
Treasurer – not present
Registrar – no report
Asst. Registrar – not present
Coaching Coordinators – no report
Field Secretary – no report

Equip/Field Coordinator – no report
Player Welfare – no present
Old Business
Verification was made that the following issues were resolved outside of scheduled meetings via Board member correspondence via email and telephone.  After taking office, Darren indicated that the Board might resolve certain issues using these methods.

Johnson move-up request – denied due to move-up guidelines

Murphy move-up request – denied due to move-up guidelines


Johnson request to be unassigned – denied due to registration guidelines


Murphy move up request – denied due to registration guidelines


Cornerkick systems as our website host – approved


Combination of U12&U13 competitive girls – approved


Futskilz affiliation – approved

Logo design – two shields were submitted – the one with the website at the bottom was approved
Correspondence
Melanie Wiles submitted a letter requesting to be manager of a U-10 girl’s tournament team.  Motion was made to approve the letter. Motion seconded and passed.
New Business
The referee schedule is posted on the website and access can’t be limited.  There was recently a discrepancy between the master schedule and the referee schedule.  The referee schedule is only updated weekly – the master schedule should be used to verify game time and location.

This Saturday (Sept 22) ISP is having their company picnic at Calvert Park.  All games a Calvert have to be rescheduled.  Games have been divided as to who will notify whom.

For recreation soccer, we are no longer buying shirts for 1st year U-6 players.  Instead we are going to do medals for rec players.  The Association will still pay for pictures in the fall and association T-shirts in the spring.

There are recreational tournaments and fun fest all over the state that rec teams are able to participate in.  No select teams or competitive teams are allowed.

Karen Carmack, a MCSA alum, requested MCSA sponsor her as a player at Martin Methodist College.  A motion was made to sponsor Ms. Carmack.  Motion seconded and passed.

Discussion was held about small sided versus regular sized teams.  When MCSA went to small sided, it put a drain on getting coaches.  Academy style soccer – one qualified, paid person would be in charge of running the Academy (Director of Coaches).  The Director of coaches would train the coaches and all the kids would get the same training –but in a group setting.  Once the U-10 age is reached, then the kids would go back to rec soccer. Currently there are 5 people in the county that would be qualified as Director of Coaches.

A motion was made to send out correspondence to the 5 qualified individuals for Director of Coaches to see if they are interested, what their program would be and what they would charge.  Motion seconded and passed.
Next Board Meeting –Oct 16 @ 7 PM at the Creason Room at the Benton Community Center.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 PM.
Wendy Hawkins, Secretary

Marshall County Soccer Association

Darren Smith, President

Marshall County Soccer Association
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